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NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER "If you’ve ever
wondered how you have the capacity to wonder,
some fascinating insights await you in these
pages.” --Adam Grant, New York Times
bestselling author of Originals As concise
and enlightening as Seven Brief Lessons on
Physics and Astrophysics for People in a
Hurry, this mind-expanding dive into the
mystery of consciousness is an illuminating
meditation on the self, free will, and felt
experience. What is consciousness? How does
it arise? And why does it exist? We take our
experience of being in the world for granted.
But the very existence of consciousness
raises profound questions: Why would any
collection of matter in the universe be
conscious? How are we able to think about
this? And why should we? In this wonderfully
accessible book, Annaka Harris guides us
through the evolving definitions,
philosophies, and scientific findings that
probe our limited understanding of
consciousness. Where does it reside, and what
gives rise to it? Could it be an illusion, or
a universal property of all matter? As we try
to understand consciousness, we must grapple
with how to define it and, in the age of
artificial intelligence, who or what might
possess it. Conscious offers lively and
challenging arguments that alter our ideas
about consciousness—allowing us to think
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Rethinking Consciousness: A Scientific
Theory of Subjective Experience
"Brilliantas audacious as its title.Mr.
Dennett's exposition is nothing short of
brilliant." --George Johnson, New York Times
Book Review Consciousness Explained is a a
full-scale exploration of human
consciousness. In this landmark book, Daniel
Dennett refutes the traditional, commonsense
theory of consciousness and presents a new
model, based on a wealth of information from
the fields of neuroscience, psychology, and
artificial intelligence. Our current theories
about conscious life-of people, animal, even
robots--are transformed by the new
perspectives found in this book.

Us vs. Them
Anil Seth's quest to understand the
biological basis of conscious experience is
one of the most exciting contributions to
twenty-first-century science. An
unprecedented tour of consciousness thanks to
new experimental evidence, much of which
comes from Anil Seth's own lab. His radical
argument is that we do not perceive the world
as it objectively is, but rather that we are
prediction machines, constantly inventing our
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microsecond, and that we can now observe the
biological mechanisms in the brain that
accomplish this process of consciousness.
Seth's work has yielded new ways to
communicate with patients previously deemed
unconscious, as well as promising methods of
coping with brain damage and disease. Being
You sheds light on the future of AI and
virtual/augmented reality, adds empirical
evidence to cutting-edge ideas of how the
brain works, and ushers in a new age in the
study of the mystery of human consciousness.
This book is a life-changing existential
insight into being you.

Spiritual Science
Why stigmatizing and confining a large
segment of our population should be
unacceptable to all Americans. The United
States, home to five percent of the world's
population, now houses twenty-five percent of
the world's prison inmates. Our incarceration
rate—at 714 per 100,000 residents and
rising—is almost forty percent greater than
our nearest competitors (the Bahamas,
Belarus, and Russia). More pointedly, it is
6.2 times the Canadian rate and 12.3 times
the rate in Japan. Economist Glenn Loury
argues that this extraordinary mass
incarceration is not a response to rising
crime rates or a proud success of social
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generation-old collective decision to become
a more punitive society. He connects this
policy to our history of racial oppression,
showing that the punitive turn in American
politics and culture emerged in the postcivil rights years and has today become the
main vehicle for the reproduction of racial
hierarchies. Whatever the explanation, Loury
argues, the uncontroversial fact is that
changes in our criminal justice system since
the 1970s have created a nether class of
Americans—vastly disproportionately black and
brown—with severely restricted rights and
life chances. Moreover, conservatives and
liberals agree that the growth in our prison
population has long passed the point of
diminishing returns. Stigmatizing and
confining of a large segment of our
population should be unacceptable to
Americans. Loury's call to action makes all
of us now responsible for ensuring that the
policy changes.

Consciousness: A Very Short
Introduction
Is there a theory that explains the essence
of consciousness? Or is consciousness itself
just an illusion? The 'last great mystery of
science', consciousness is a topic that was
banned from serious research for most of the
last century, but is now an area of
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popular
interest,
as well as a
rapidly expanding area of study for students
of psychology, philosophy and neuroscience.
This ground-breaking textbook by best-selling
author Susan Blackmore was the first of its
kind to bring together all the major theories
of consciousness studies, from those based on
neuroscience to those based on quantum theory
or Eastern philosophy. The book examines
topics such as how subjective experiences
arise from objective brain processes, the
basic neuroscience of consciousness, altered
states of consciousness, out of body and near
death experiences and the effects of drugs,
dreams and meditation. It also explores the
nature of self, the possibility of artificial
consciousness in robots, and the question of
whether animals are conscious. The new
edition has been fully revised to include the
latest developments in neuroscience, brain
scanning techniques, and artificial
consciousness and robotics. The new website
includes self-assessment exercises, advanced
further reading, flashcards and MCQs. For all
those intrigued by what it means to be, to
exist, this book could radically transform
your understanding of your own consciousness.

Out of My Head
Dialogue was written after reading Seth, the
Conversations with God books, Edgar Cayce,
Kryon, and listening to Esther Hicks. The
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of the universe, time, and consciousness were
never answered to my satisfaction. So I
decided to ask them. Astonishingly, just like
Neale Donald Walsch, I too began to receive
answers! These answers came almost
instantaneously in what I call a "packet."
These packets were like information on a data
network, except that they were always
accompanied by a feeling of profound
certainty and well-being. I might have to
spend 20 or 30 minutes deciphering the
information in these packets, and typing the
out. Then I'd read them over and sometimes ai
couldn't believe what I had written. This
book contains answers to questions like What
is the origin of the universe? What is
consciousness? What is the Higher Self? What
is Memory? What is Time? as well as answers
to questions of politics, sex, the law of
attraction, and crop circles.

Consciousness and the Neoliberal
Subject
Neuroscientist and psychologist Michael S. A.
Graziano puts forward a groundbreaking new
theory on the origin of consciousness.
Focusing attention can help an animal find
food or flee a predator. It also may have led
to consciousness. Tracing evolution over
millions of years, Michael S. A. Graziano
uses examples from the natural world to show
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simple forms of attention: taking in messages
from the environment, prioritizing them, and
responding as necessary. Then some animals
evolved covert attention—a roving mental
focus that can take in information apart from
where the senses are pointed, like hearing
sirens at a distance or recalling a memory.
Graziano proposes that in order to monitor
and control this specialized attention, the
brain evolved a simplified model of it—a
cartoonish self-description depicting an
internal essence with a capacity for
knowledge and experience. In other words,
consciousness. In this eye-opening work drawn
from his and other scientists’ experiments,
Graziano accessibly explores how this sense
of an inner being led to empathy and formed
us into social beings. The theory may point
the way to engineers for building
consciousness artificially, and even someday
taking the natural consciousness of a person
and uploading it into a machine for a digital
afterlife. Graziano discusses what a future
with artificial conscious might be like,
including both advantages and risks, and what
AI might mean for our evolutionary future.

Shadows of the Mind
Finalist for the National Book Award for
Nonfiction * New York Times Bestseller *
Starred Booklist and Library Journal Editors’
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Huffington
Notable
Nonfiction Book of the Year * One of the Best
Books of the Month on Goodreads * Library
Journal Best Sci-Tech Book of the Year * An
American Library Association Notable Book of
the Year “Sy Montgomery’s The Soul of an
Octopus does for the creature what Helen
Macdonald’s H Is for Hawk did for raptors.”
—New Statesman, UK “One of the best science
books of the year.” —Science Friday, NPR
Another New York Times bestseller from the
author of The Good Good Pig, this “fascinatin
g…touching…informative…entertaining” (Daily
Beast) book explores the emotional and
physical world of the octopus—a surprisingly
complex, intelligent, and spirited
creature—and the remarkable connections it
makes with humans. In pursuit of the wild,
solitary, predatory octopus, popular
naturalist Sy Montgomery has practiced true
immersion journalism. From New England
aquarium tanks to the reefs of French
Polynesia and the Gulf of Mexico, she has
befriended octopuses with strikingly
different personalities—gentle Athena,
assertive Octavia, curious Kali, and joyful
Karma. Each creature shows her cleverness in
myriad ways: escaping enclosures like an
orangutan; jetting water to bounce balls; and
endlessly tricking companions with multiple
“sleights of hand” to get food. Scientists
have only recently accepted the intelligence
of dogs, birds, and chimpanzees but now are
watching octopuses solve problems and are
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animal’s color-changing techniques. With her
“joyful passion for these intelligent and
fascinating creatures” (Library Journal
Editors’ Spring Pick), Montgomery chronicles
the growing appreciation of this mollusk as
she tells a unique love story. By turns
funny, entertaining, touching, and profound,
The Soul of an Octopus reveals what octopuses
can teach us about the meeting of two very
different minds.

The Soul of an Octopus
A lively introduction that combines the
perspectives of philosophy, psychology and
neuroscience - written by the top name in the
field, Susan Blackmore.

Conversations on Consciousness
Synthesizing decades of influential research
and theory, Michael Lewis demonstrates the
centrality of consciousness for emotional
development. At first, infants' competencies
constitute innate reactions to particular
physical events in the child's world. These
"action patterns" are not learned, but are
readily influenced by temperament and social
interactions. With the rise of consciousness,
these early competencies become reflected
feelings, giving rise to the self-conscious
emotions of empathy, envy, and embarrassment,
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pride. Focusing
on typically developing children, Lewis also
explores problems of atypical emotional
development. Winner/m-/William James Book
Award, Society for General Psychology (APA
Division 1)

Consciousness Speaks
In this “riveting read, meshing memoir with
scientific explication” (Nature), a worldrenowned neuroscientist reveals how he
learned to communicate with patients in
vegetative or “gray zone” states and, more
importantly, he explains what those
interactions tell us about the working of our
own brains. “Vivid, emotional, and thoughtprovoking” (Publishers Weekly), Into the Gray
Zone takes readers to the edge of a dazzling,
humbling frontier in our understanding of the
brain: the so-called “gray zone” between full
consciousness and brain death. People in this
middle place have sustained traumatic brain
injuries or are the victims of stroke or
degenerative diseases, such as Alzheimer’s
and Parkinson’s. Many are oblivious to the
outside world, and their doctors believe they
are incapable of thought. But a sizeable
number—as many as twenty percent—are
experiencing something different: intact
minds adrift deep within damaged brains and
bodies. An expert in the field, Adrian Owen
led a team that, in 2006, discovered this
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Scientists, physicians, and philosophers have
only just begun to grapple with the
implications. Following Owen’s journey of
exciting medical discovery, Into the Gray
Zone asks some tough and terrifying
questions, such as: What is life like for
these patients? What can their families and
friends do to help them? What are the ethical
implications for religious organizations,
politicians, the Right to Die movement, and
even insurers? And perhaps most intriguing of
all: in defining what a life worth living is,
are we too concerned with the physical and
not giving enough emphasis to the power of
thought? What, truly, defines a satisfying
life? “Strangely uplifting…the testimonies of
people who have returned from the gray zone
evoke the mysteries of consciousness and
identity with tremendous power” (The New
Yorker). This book is about the difference
between a brain and a mind, a body and a
person. Into the Gray Zone is “a fascinating
memoir…reads like a thriller” (Mail on
Sunday).

Race, Incarceration, and American
Values
In which a scientist searches for an
empirical explanation for phenomenal
experience, spurred by his instinctual belief
that life is meaningful. What links conscious
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bioelectrical activity in the brain? How can
anything physical give rise to nonphysical,
subjective, conscious states? Christof Koch
has devoted much of his career to bridging
the seemingly unbridgeable gap between the
physics of the brain and phenomenal
experience. This engaging book--part
scientific overview, part memoir, part
futurist speculation--describes Koch's search
for an empirical explanation for
consciousness. Koch recounts not only the
birth of the modern science of consciousness
but also the subterranean motivation for his
quest--his instinctual (if "romantic") belief
that life is meaningful. Koch describes his
own groundbreaking work with Francis Crick in
the 1990s and 2000s and the gradual emergence
of consciousness (once considered a "fringy"
subject) as a legitimate topic for scientific
investigation. Present at this paradigm shift
were Koch and a handful of colleagues,
including Ned Block, David Chalmers,
Stanislas Dehaene, Giulio Tononi, Wolf
Singer, and others. Aiding and abetting it
were new techniques to listen in on the
activity of individual nerve cells, clinical
studies, and brain-imaging technologies that
allowed safe and noninvasive study of the
human brain in action. Koch gives us stories
from the front lines of modern research into
the neurobiology of consciousness as well as
his own reflections on a variety of topics,
including the distinction between attention
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the unconscious,
how neurons
respond to Homer Simpson, the physics and
biology of free will, dogs, Der Ring des
Nibelungen, sentient machines, the loss of
his belief in a personal God, and sadness.
All of them are signposts in the pursuit of
his life's work--to uncover the roots of
consciousness.

Making Sense
Converging and diverging views on the mind,
the self, consciousness, the unconscious,
free will, perception, meditation, and other
topics. Buddhism shares with science the task
of examining the mind empirically; it has
pursued, for two millennia, direct
investigation of the mind through penetrating
introspection. Neuroscience, on the other
hand, relies on third-person knowledge in the
form of scientific observation. In this book,
Matthieu Ricard, a Buddhist monk trained as a
molecular biologist, and Wolf Singer, a
distinguished neuroscientist--close friends,
continuing an ongoing dialogue--offer their
perspectives on the mind, the self,
consciousness, the unconscious, free will,
epistemology, meditation, and
neuroplasticity. Ricard and Singer's wideranging conversation stages an enlightening
and engaging encounter between Buddhism's
wealth of experiential findings and
neuroscience's abundance of experimental
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They Itdiscuss,
many other
things, the difference between rumination and
meditation (rumination is the scourge of
meditation, but psychotherapy depends on it);
the distinction between pure awareness and
its contents; the Buddhist idea (or lack of
one) of the unconscious and neuroscience's
precise criteria for conscious and
unconscious processes; and the commonalities
between cognitive behavioral therapy and
meditation. Their views diverge (Ricard
asserts that the third-person approach will
never encounter consciousness as a primary
experience) and converge (Singer points out
that the neuroscientific understanding of
perception as reconstruction is very like the
Buddhist all-discriminating wisdom) but both
keep their vision trained on understanding
fundamental aspects of human life.

Beyond the Self
Cutting through all the white noise, chatter,
and superficiality our cell phones and social
media cause, one of Tibet's highest and most
respected spiritual leaders offers simple and
practical advice to help us increase our
attentions spans, become better listeners,
and strive to appreciate the people around
us. In this easy to understand and helpful
book, Sakyong Mipham provides inspiring ideas
and practical tips on how to be more present
in your day-to-day life, helping us to
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of everyone involved. Great for families,
employees and employers and everyone who
spend too much time on Facebook, Instagram,
and feel "disconnected" in our "connected"
world, Good Conversation is a journey back to
basics.

Climate Crisis and Consciousness
Climate crisis disrupts the beliefs, values
and behaviors of contemporary societies,
sparking potential for radical changes in
culture and consciousness. Drawing upon her
experience as a Jungian psychotherapist and a
researcher in the field of climate
psychology, Sally Gillespie writes about the
challenges, dilemmas, opportunities and
transformations of engaging with climate and
ecological crises. Many factors shape how we
understand and respond to the existential
threats of climate crisis. This accessible
book with its discussions about worldviews,
cultural myths, emotional resilience, social
connectedness, nature relatedness and
collective action explores consciousness
change in those most engaged with climate
issues. Calling upon the words and stories of
many people, including Indigenous leaders,
ecologists, campaigners, writers and
philosophers, Gillespie encourages us to
enter into climate conversations to forge
emotional resilience, ecological
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inspired
unique focus on the psychological experience
of facing into the climate crisis, this warm
and supportive book offers companionship and
sustenance for anyone who wants to be alive
to our natural world and to the existential
challenges of today. It is an essential
resource for counsellors, psychotherapists,
social workers and other helping
professionals, as well as climate
campaigners, policy makers, educators,
scientists and researchers.

Consciousness Dialogues
An Italian philosopher, psychologist and
robotics engineer, Manzotti presents an
alternative and ecological hypothesis about
how consciousness exists in the real world.

The Origin of Consciousness in the
Breakdown of the Bicameral Mind
Over a period of many years, the celebrated
English novelist Tim Parks and the Italian
philosopher Riccardo Manzotti have been
discussing the nature of consciousness. Not
long ago, Parks suggested to his friend that
they condense their exchanges “into a series
of focused dialogues to set out the standard
positions on consciousness, and suggest some
alternatives.” Fifteen of the resultant
conversations were edited by Parks and
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online—one of its most popular features ever.
Now collected into one slim but thoughtprovoking volume, the dialogues reveal the
profound scholarship of the two men. Their
talks touch upon Aristotle and William James,
the Higgs boson and Descartes, and include
topics such as “Where Are Words?”, “The Body
and Us”, “The Reality of Dreams”, “The Object
of Consciousness”, and finally
“Consciousness: What Is It?”. For those of us
searching for insight into some of life’s
most basic puzzles—how do we think? how do we
perceive one another, and
ourselves?—Dialogues on Consciousness will
take its place alongside other classics of
philosophy.

The Lost Art of Good Conversation
It has long been one of the most fundamental
problems of philosophy, and it is now, John
Searle writes, "the most important problem in
the biological sciences": What is
consciousness? Is my inner awareness of
myself something separate from my body? In
what began as a series of essays in The New
York Review of Books, John Searle evaluates
the positions on consciousness of such wellknown scientists and philosophers as Francis
Crick, Gerald Edelman, Roger Penrose, Daniel
Dennett, David Chalmers, and Israel
Rosenfield. He challenges claims that the
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works
like
a computer,
and that brain
functions can be reproduced by computer
programs. With a sharp eye for confusion and
contradiction, he points out which avenues of
current research are most likely to come up
with a biological examination of how
conscious states are caused by the brain.
Only when we understand how the brain works
will we solve the mystery of consciousness,
and only then will we begin to understand
issues ranging from artificial intelligence
to our very nature as human beings.

Dialogues
Consciousness is widely perceived as one of
the most fundamental, interesting and
difficult problems of our time. However, we
still know next to nothing about the
relationship between consciousness and the
brain and we can only speculate about the
consciousness of animals and machines. Human
and Machine Consciousness presents a new
foundation for the scientific study of
consciousness. It sets out a bold
interpretation of consciousness that
neutralizes the philosophical problems and
explains how we can make scientific
predictions about the consciousness of
animals, brain-damaged patients and machines.
Gamez interprets the scientific study of
consciousness as a search for mathematical
theories that map between measurements of
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measurements
of the
physical world. We can use artificial
intelligence to discover these theories and
they could make accurate predictions about
the consciousness of humans, animals and
artificial systems. Human and Machine
Consciousness also provides original insights
into unusual conscious experiences, such as
hallucinations, religious experiences and outof-body states, and demonstrates how
‘designer’ states of consciousness could be
created in the future. Gamez explains
difficult concepts in a clear way that
closely engages with scientific research. His
punchy, concise prose is packed with vivid
examples, making it suitable for the educated
general reader as well as philosophers and
scientists. Problems are brought to life in
colourful illustrations and a helpful summary
is given at the end of each chapter. The
endnotes provide detailed discussions of
individual points and full references to the
scientific and philosophical literature.

Pursuing Consciousness
Building on his previous groundbreaking work,
Peter Ralston once again proves to be a surefooted guide for readers seeking to negotiate
the challenging terrain of personal and
spiritual growth. In accessible language,
Ralston demonstrates how the lofty goals of
self-transformation and enlightenment can be
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available to anyone willing to reach beyond
their current experience of self and reality.
Pursuing Consciousness is a down-to-earth
handbook for staying focused on the work at
hand, even while tackling such unsettling
tasks as investigating deeply ingrained
psychological beliefs and identifying common
areas of misunderstanding that hamper
transformative growth. Ralston explains that
deeper levels of consciousness aren't just
for monks—anyone can have an enlightenment
experience. He shows that enlightenment does
not transform the self, and transforming the
self does not produce enlightenment. Once we
grasp that these two pursuits take place in
entirely different domains of consciousness,
we can use each to empower the other. Ralston
provides specific tools for changing the very
person that we experience being. His work has
been acclaimed by people from a diverse range
of disciplines—including spiritual teachers,
psychiatrists, cognitive scientists,
physicists, and artists. As with Ralston’s
previous works, this book points the way to a
direct encounter with the true nature of
Being and the possibility of real personal
change. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Life-Changing Conversations
New York Times bestseller "A cogent analysis
of the concurrent Trump/Brexit phenomena and
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aheada lucid,
provocative book." --Kirkus Reviews Those who
championed globalization once promised a
world of winners, one in which free trade
would lift all the world's boats, and
extremes of left and right would give way to
universally embraced liberal values. The past
few years have shattered this fantasy, as
those who've paid the price for globalism's
gains have turned to populist and nationalist
politicians to express fury at the political,
media, and corporate elites they blame for
their losses. The United States elected an
anti-immigration, protectionist president who
promised to "put America first" and turned a
cold eye on alliances and treaties. Across
Europe, anti-establishment political parties
made gains not seen in decades. The United
Kingdom voted to leave the European Union.
And as Ian Bremmer shows in this eye-opening
book, populism is still spreading. Globalism
creates plenty of both winners and losers,
and those who've missed out want to set
things right. They've seen their futures made
obsolete. They hear new voices and see new
faces all about them. They feel their
cultures shift. They don't trust what they
read. They've begun to understand the world
as a battle for the future that pits "us" vs.
"them." Bremmer points to the next wave of
global populism, one that hits emerging
nations before they have fully emerged. As in
Europe and America, citizens want security
and prosperity, and they're becoming
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governments that
aren't capable of providing them. To protect
themselves, many government will build walls,
both digital and physical. For instance * In
Brazil and other fast-developing countries,
civilians riot when higher expectations for
better government aren't being met--the
downside of their own success in lifting
millions from poverty. * In Mexico, South
Africa, Turkey, Indonesia, Egypt and other
emerging states, frustration with government
is on the rise and political battle lines are
being drawn. * In China, where awareness of
inequality is on the rise, the state is
building a system to use the data that
citizens generate to contain future demand
for change * In India, the tools now used to
provide essential services for people who've
never had them can one day be used to tighten
the ruling party's grip on power. When human
beings feel threatened, we identify the
danger and look for allies. We use the enemy,
real or imagined, to rally friends to our
side. This book is about the ways in which
people will define these threats as fights
for survival. It's about the walls
governments will build to protect insiders
from outsiders and the state from its people.
And it's about what we can do about it.

The Mystery of Consciousness
John Perry revisits the cast of characters of
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and Immortality in this absorbing dialogue on
consciousness. Cartesian dualism, property
dualism, materialism, the problem of other
minds . . . Gretchen Weirob and her friends
tackle these topics and more in a dialogue
that exemplifies the subtleties and
intricacies of philosophical reflection. Once
again, Perry’s ability to use straightforward
language to discuss complex issues combines
with his mastery of the dialogue form. A
Bibliography lists relevant further readings
keyed to topics discussed in the dialogue. A
helpful Glossary provides a handy reference
to terms used in the dialogue and an array of
clarifying examples.

We Make the Road by Walking
Consciousness and the Neoliberal Subject
outlines a theory of ideological function and
a range of ideological positions according to
which individuals rationalise and accept
socio-economic conditions in advanced
consumer capitalist societies. Through a
critical examination of the social and
psychoanalytic theories of Herbert Marcuse,
Fredric Jameson, and Slavoj Žižek, the author
extends the understanding of ideology to
consider not only the unconscious attachment
to social relations, but also the importance
of conscious rationalisation in sustaining
ideologies. In this way, the book defines
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terms of the
manner in which they conditionally
internalise a dominant neoliberal
rationality, and considers the possibility
that entrenched social norms may be
challenged directly, through conscious
engagement. It will appeal to scholars of
social and political theory with interests in
ideology, neoliberalism, psychoanalytic
thought and critical theory.

The Consciousness Instinct
Although mammals and birds are widely
regarded as the smartest creatures on earth,
it has lately become clear that a very
distant branch of the tree of life has also
sprouted higher intelligence: the
cephalopods, consisting of the squid, the
cuttlefish, and above all the octopus. In
captivity, octopuses have been known to
identify individual human keepers, raid
neighboring tanks for food, turn off
lightbulbs by spouting jets of water, plug
drains, and make daring escapes. How is it
that a creature with such gifts evolved
through an evolutionary lineage so radically
distant from our own? What does it mean that
evolution built minds not once but at least
twice? The octopus is the closest we will
come to meeting an intelligent alien. What
can we learn from the encounter? In Other
Minds, Peter Godfrey-Smith, a distinguished
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philosopher
scienceTo
and
skilled scuba
diver, tells a bold new story of how
subjective experience crept into being—how
nature became aware of itself. As GodfreySmith stresses, it is a story that largely
occurs in the ocean, where animals first
appeared. Tracking the mind’s fitful
development, Godfrey-Smith shows how unruly
clumps of seaborne cells began living
together and became capable of sensing,
acting, and signaling. As these primitive
organisms became more entangled with others,
they grew more complicated. The first nervous
systems evolved, probably in ancient
relatives of jellyfish; later on, the
cephalopods, which began as inconspicuous
mollusks, abandoned their shells and rose
above the ocean floor, searching for prey and
acquiring the greater intelligence needed to
do so. Taking an independent route, mammals
and birds later began their own evolutionary
journeys. But what kind of intelligence do
cephalopods possess? Drawing on the latest
scientific research and his own scuba-diving
adventures, Godfrey-Smith probes the many
mysteries that surround the lineage. How did
the octopus, a solitary creature with little
social life, become so smart? What is it like
to have eight tentacles that are so packed
with neurons that they virtually “think for
themselves”? What happens when some octopuses
abandon their hermit-like ways and
congregate, as they do in a unique location
off the coast of Australia? By tracing the
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back
to its roots and
comparing human beings with our most
remarkable animal relatives, Godfrey-Smith
casts crucial new light on the octopus
mind—and on our own.

Other Minds
From the bestselling author of Waking Up and
The End of Faith, an adaptation of his wildly
popular, often controversial podcast
“Civilization rests on a series of successful
conversations.” —Sam Harris Sam
Harris—neuroscientist, philosopher, and
bestselling author—has been exploring some of
the most important questions about the human
mind, society, and current events on his
podcast, Making Sense. With over one million
downloads per episode, these discussions have
clearly hit a nerve, frequently walking a
tightrope where either host or guest—and
sometimes both—lose their footing, but always
in search of a greater understanding of the
world in which we live. For Harris, honest
conversation, no matter how difficult or
controversial, represents the only path to
moral and intellectual progress. This book
includes a dozen of the best conversations
from Making Sense, including talks with
Daniel Kahneman, Timothy Snyder, Nick
Bostrom, and Glen Loury, on topics that range
from the nature of consciousness and free
will, to politics and extremism, to living
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ethically.
Together
they
shine
a light on
what it means to “make sense” in the modern
world.

Consciousness
From Deep Space with Love gives readers the
chance to listen in on a fascinating
conversation between one of today’s most
celebrated New Thought leaders—New York Times
best-selling author Mike Dooley—and Frank, a
collective of eight beings who currently live
in a distant galaxy, channeled by Tracy
Farquhar.
The book is divided into four parts: Life on
Brahoska (Frank’s planet), Life on Earth, The
Greater Universe, and Building a Better
World. Topics include:
Brahoskans’ culture, relationships,
technology, leisure, conception of
time, and much more
Aspects of Earthly existence, from
current political and social realities
to the truth about the Loch Ness
Monster
Angels, divination, other dimensions,
and what we can do to make a better
world, starting now

Drawing on the experiences and wisdom of
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Frank’s
much older
civilization
and the
trials and tribulations they have moved
beyond—which once rivaled those we’re now
undergoing on Earth—From Deep Space with Love
is a compelling, irresistibly readable guide
to a new era. Readers will find their
awareness expanded and their beliefs
stretching to encompass ideas that challenge
the status quo and reveal the true limitless
nature of the Universe—and of humanity
itself.

The Rise of Consciousness and the
Development of Emotional Life
Focusing on prominent singers and songwriters
from a wide range of musical genres, the
author explores the influence of spirituality
on their lives and works

The Spread Mind
In Conversations on Consciousness, Susan
Blackmore interviews some of the great minds
of our time, a who's who of eminent thinkers,
all of whom have devoted much of their lives
to understanding the concept of
consciousness. The interviewees, ranging from
major philosophers to renowned scientists,
talk candidly with Blackmore about some of
the key philosophical issues confronting us
in a series of conversations that are
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revealing,
insightful,
They
ruminate on the nature of consciousness (is
it something apart from the brain?) and
discuss if it is even possible to understand
the human mind. Some of these thinkers say
no, but most believe that we will pierce the
mystery surrounding consciousness, and that
neuroscience will provide the key. Blackmore
goes beyond the issue of consciousness to ask
other intriguing questions: Is there free
will? (A question which yields many
conflicted replies, with most saying yes and
no.) If not, how does this effect the way you
live your life; and more broadly, how has
your work changed the way you live? Paired
with an introduction and extensive glossary
that provide helpful background information,
these provocative conversations illuminate
how some of the greatest minds tackle some of
the most difficult questions about human
nature.

The Feeling of what Happens
Talk is our key action tool for moving
forward at work and in our personal life, yet
how often do we feel we've missed crucial
opportunities or failed in our communication?
This book explains why effective talk can be
truly transformative and provides a practical
guide to having the kinds of conversations
that will turn your life around. Expert
psychologist and coach Sarah Rozenthuler
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up your courage, focusing on your intention,
creating positive space, speaking your truth,
having a flexible style, cultivating
constructive controversy, and obtaining
closure. Throughout the book you will find
real - life examples of problem situations,
including negotiating with difficult
neighbours, asking for a raise and ending a
long - term relationship. The author shows
through extended sample dialogue how, in each
case, a difficult situation was worked
through and a positive result achieved.

Dialogues on Consciousness
In a radical reinterpretation of how the mind
works, an eminent behavioral scientist
reveals the illusion of mental depth
Psychologists and neuroscientists struggle
with how best to interpret human motivation
and decision making. The assumption is that
below a mental “surface” of conscious
awareness lies a deep and complex set of
inner beliefs, values, and desires that
govern our thoughts, ideas, and actions, and
that to know this depth is to know ourselves.
In this profoundly original book, behavioral
scientist Nick Chater contends just the
opposite: rather than being the plaything of
unconscious currents, the brain generates
behaviors in the moment based entirely on our
past experiences. Engaging the reader with
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eye-opening
visual examples,
the author first demolishes our intuitive
sense of how our mind works, then argues for
a positive interpretation of the brain as a
ceaseless and creative improviser.

Consciousness
Presenting a look at the human mind's
capacity while criticizing artificial
intelligence, the author makes suggestions
about classical and quantum physics and the
role of microtubules

Human and Machine Consciousness
This dialogue between two of the most
prominent thinkers on social change in the
twentieth century was certainly a meeting of
giants. Throughout their highly personal
conversations recorded here, Horton and
Freire discuss the nature of social change
and empowerment and their individual literacy
campaigns.

Conscious
It is often assumed that there are two ways
of interpreting the world: a rational
scientific way, or an irrational religious
way. Spiritual Science offers a third
alternative: a spiritual view of reality that
transcends both conventional science and
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religion,
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many
the riddles
that neither can explain. The standard model
of science has had little success in
explaining such areas as human consciousness,
the connection between the mind and the body,
altruism and ‘anomalous’ phenomena such as
near-death experiences, psi phenomena (such
as telepathy) and spiritual experiences. But
from a ‘panspiritist’ point of view – which
sees spirit or consciousness as a fundamental
essence of reality – it is possible to make
sense of all these things. Steve Taylor puts
forward the evidence for a spiritual view of
reality, drawing on the insights of
philosophers, physicists, mystics, as well as
spiritual traditions and indigenous cultures.
He systematically shows how a ‘panspiritist’
view can explain many puzzling aspects of
science and the world, including evolution
and the origins of life, and a wide range of
other phenomena such as quantum physics, the
placebo effect, precognition and
neuroplasticity. Spiritual Science offers a
new vision of the world that is compatible
with both modern science and ancient
spiritual teachings. It provides a more
accurate and holistic account of reality than
conventional science or religion, integrating
a wide range of phenomena that are excluded
from both. After showing how the materialist
worldview demeans the world and human life,
Spiritual Science offers a brighter
alternative – a vision of the world as sacred
and interconnected, and of human life as
Page 33/41

Online PDF Conversations On Consciousness
What The Best Minds Think About The Brain Free
Will
And What
To Be Spiritual
Human
meaningful
andIt Means
purposeful.
Science
explains how the standard materialist model
of reality developed, and turned into a
belief system. This belief system can only
function by denying (or explaining away) a
whole range of phenomena that are part of
human experience. It is possible to be
scientific without adopting this belief
system – in fact, it is much more rational to
do so.

Mind Is Flat
A new theory of consciousness and the
construction of identity focuses on the
body's reaction to its world, postulating
that a complex relationship between body,
emotion, and mind is required to configure
the self. Reprint. 50,000 first printing.

Dialogue on Consciousness
National Book Award Finalist: “This man’s
ideas may be the most influential, not to say
controversial, of the second half of the
twentieth century.”—Columbus Dispatch At the
heart of this classic, seminal book is Julian
Jaynes's still-controversial thesis that
human consciousness did not begin far back in
animal evolution but instead is a learned
process that came about only three thousand
years ago and is still developing. The
implications of this revolutionary scientific
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extend
into virtually
every aspect
of our psychology, our history and culture,
our religion—and indeed our future. “Don’t be
put off by the academic title of Julian
Jaynes’s The Origin of Consciousness in the
Breakdown of the Bicameral Mind. Its prose is
always lucid and often lyrical…he unfolds his
case with the utmost intellectual rigor.”—The
New York Times “When Julian Jaynes . . .
speculates that until late in the twentieth
millennium BC men had no consciousness but
were automatically obeying the voices of the
gods, we are astounded but compelled to
follow this remarkable thesis.”—John Updike,
The New Yorker “He is as startling as Freud
was in The Interpretation of Dreams, and
Jaynes is equally as adept at forcing a new
view of known human behavior.”—American
Journal of Psychiatry

Being You
“The father of cognitive neuroscience”
illuminates the past, present, and future of
the mind-brain problem How do neurons turn
into minds? How does physical “stuff”—atoms,
molecules, chemicals, and cells—create the
vivid and various worlds inside our heads?
The problem of consciousness has gnawed at us
for millennia. In the last century there have
been massive breakthroughs that have
rewritten the science of the brain, and yet
the puzzles faced by the ancient Greeks are
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In The To
Consciousness
the neuroscience pioneer Michael S. Gazzaniga
puts the latest research in conversation with
the history of human thinking about the mind,
giving a big-picture view of what science has
revealed about consciousness. The idea of the
brain as a machine, first proposed centuries
ago, has led to assumptions about the
relationship between mind and brain that dog
scientists and philosophers to this day.
Gazzaniga asserts that this model has it
backward—brains make machines, but they
cannot be reduced to one. New research
suggests the brain is actually a
confederation of independent modules working
together. Understanding how consciousness
could emanate from such an organization will
help define the future of brain science and
artificial intelligence, and close the gap
between brain and mind. Captivating and
accessible, with insights drawn from a
lifetime at the forefront of the field, The
Consciousness Instinct sets the course for
the neuroscience of tomorrow.

Into the Gray Zone
A worthy successor to I AM THAT Ramesh's most
accessible and easy to understand book. An
excellent place to start or end your search.
It is highly recommended both for the
newcomer to Advaita and the more
knowledgeable student of the subject.
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This book, designed as a conversation between
the Dalai Lama and Western neuroscientists,
takes readers on a journey through opposing
fields of thought--showing that they may not
be so opposing after all. Is the mind an
ephemeral side effect of the brain’s physical
processes? Are there forms of consciousness
so subtle that science has not yet identified
them? How does consciousness happen?
Organized by the Mind and Life Institute,
this discussion addresses some of the most
troublesome questions that have driven a
wedge between Western science and religion.
Edited by Zara Houshmand, Robert B.
Livingston, and B. Alan Wallace, Where
Buddhism Meets Neuroscience is the
culmination of meetings between the Dalai
Lama and a group of eminent neuroscientists
and psychiatrists. The Dalai Lama’s incisive,
open-minded approach both challenges and
offers inspiration to Western scientists.
This book was previously published under the
title Consciousness at the Crossroads.

Inside the Music
Peter Ralston responds to 150 questions about
consciousness from a global spectrum of
people striving to grasp the nature of their
own selves This illuminating collection of
150 questions and responses between Peter
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and a Itglobal
of seekers
provides a rare and nuanced look at the
nature of consciousness and the path to
understanding our true selves. Ralston is the
author of the groundbreaking trilogy on the
existential foundations of the human
condition—The Book of Not Knowing, Pursuing
Consciousness, and The Genius of Being. Here
he has selected inquiries from more than two
decades of question-and-answer exchanges with
students as they work their way through his
communications. The mosaic of viewpoints from
an astonishing diversity of real people at
all levels of consciousness work yields a
narrative that is intricate, wide-ranging,
intimate, and emotionally honest. These
dialogues expand our understanding of
consciousness, test our assumptions, and
interrogate the very process of inquiry.

Consciousness Explained
Adventures in cutting-edge ideas about
consciousness, from bestselling non-fiction
writer Tim Parks. Hardly a day goes by
without some discussion about whether
computers can be conscious, whether our
universe is some kind of simulation, whether
mind is a unique quality of human beings or
spread out across the universe like butter on
bread. Most philosophers believe that our
experience is locked inside our skulls, an
unreliable representation of a quite
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sound, they tell us, occur only in our heads.
Yet when neuroscientists look inside our
brains to see what's going on, they find only
billions of neurons exchanging electrical
impulses and releasing chemical substances.
Five years ago, in a chance conversation, Tim
Parks came across a radical new theory of
consciousness that undercut this
interpretation. This set him off on a quest
to discover more about this fascinating topic
and also led him to observe his own
experience with immense attention. Out of My
Head tells the gripping, highly personal,
often surprisingly funny, story of Tim Parks'
quest to discover more about this fascinating
topic. It frames complex metaphysical
considerations and technical laboratory
experiments in terms we can all understand.
Above all, it invites us to see space, time,
colour and smell, sounds and sensations in an
entirely new way. The world will feel more
real after reading it.
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